
Good morning, Gateway.  Today is Friday, September 15, 2023. 

______ Last call for those interested in Football.  We still need players but if 

you aren’t on the field soon, you wouldn’t be eligible to play in some of the 

games.  If you’re interested, see Mr. Dockter, Mr. Baker or Ms. Trachte 

today! 

______ Monday, September 18, is Fall Sports Photo Day.  If you did not pick 

up a photo packet from your coach, please stop by the Office to get one 

today.  Bring your packet with you to practice on Monday and give it to the 

photographer with payment enclosed or pay online up to 2 days after photo 

day. 

______ The 4 PM Activity Bus starts Monday, September 18.  This bus runs 

Monday through Thursday and is available for students who stay after 

school for clubs and activities.  You must sign up on the Activity Bus list in 

the Commons by the end of 8th grade lunch.  Your bus pass will be given to 

the teacher in charge of your club or activity, and you can pick it up from 

them.  If no one signs up for the 4 PM Activity Bus by the end of lunches, it 

will be cancelled.  Sports bus passes are different and only available at the 

Office by 1 PM. 

______ Have you purchased your 23-24 Yearbook yet? Today - September 

15th is your last chance to purchase one for this round. You will also have 

two more opportunities to purchase one later this year. They are $30.00, 

and payment can be made with cash or check in the Main Office, or online 

with a card. 

______ If you can read, speak, write, listen and understand another 

language, sign up by October 31st to take the World Language Assessment 

to earn High School language credits. The forms are available in the kiosk 

near the Counseling Office. There will only be one testing opportunity this 

year, and the next WLA testing window will open in 2025. Please complete 

your form along with your $10 cash or check payment to Mrs. Trachte in 

the Main Office. 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 



 

 

 


